

Matt Gauthier (sent via e-mail)

June 27th, 2024

## Re: Paid-Plasma Free Zone

Please be advised that the Council of the Town of Plympton-Wyoming, at its Regular Council meeting on June 26<sup>th</sup>, 2024, passed the following motion supporting the resolution from the City of Hamilton regarding the City of Hamilton being declared a paid-plasma free zone.

## Motion #15

Moved by Councillor Kristen Rodrigues Seconded by Councillor Mike Vasey

That Council support correspondence item L from the City of Hamilton regarding paid-plasma free zone.

Carried.

If you have any questions regarding the above motion, please do not hesitate to contact me by phone or email at eflynn@plympton-wyoming.ca.

Sincerely,

Ella Flynn

E Flyn

Executive Assistant - Deputy Clerk

Town of Plympton-Wyoming